
From:   Joseph Shoer   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   February 01, 2021

Subject:   FCC File No. 0968-EX-CN-2020
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Additional details related to the earth station antenna facilities located in the U.S. have been provided in a
new exhibit.


